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Ward Forum on School Safety 
All parents/guardians and members of school communities are welcome 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023, from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

Join Trustee Matias de Dovitiis as we discuss safety in our schools. Bring your questions, 
share your ideas, and learn about recent developments and initiatives in our schools. 
We will be joined by Bill Papaconstantinou, Centrally Assigned Principal, Caring and 

Safe Schools, Omar Omar, Community Support Worker for Ward 4, and our local 
Superintendents of Education. The Toronto Police Service will also be presenting. 

 

Westview Centennial Secondary School (Cafeteria) 

755 Oakdale Rd, North York, ON, M3N 1W7 (Finch Ave W and Jane St) 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
Light refreshments will be served, and childcare will be provided onsite.  
Please RSVP to Matias.deDovitiis@tdsb.on.ca 
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